
Events for English speakers (and others) Zichron  Yaakov November 2017-February 2018 

================================================================== 

Olim Center -- approximately every two weeks, sponsored by the Ministry of Absorption and 

the Zichron Yaakov Department of Social Services.  The Center takes place in the main room 

of the Community Center on Derech Sarah (formerly the Pelech School), 2 blocks from the 

Library. 

 
Open to all, wherever you live, from 6 - 7:30 volunteers are available to assist you with short 
translations of letters, help you resolve issues with Bezeq, Bituach Leumi, and other organizations/ 
offices; advise you generally on where to go for assistance, especially as related to Aliyah.   
 
At 7:30 PM there are free lectures, each time on a different subject, always in English.   
 
For inquiries or to register please write to Heidi Goldsmith   heidig.zichron@gmail.com 

__._,_.___ 

HOB FIVE TOWNS & THE NORTH  

 Everyone is invited to the Annual End of Year   

HOB Chanukah HOUSE PARTY    in Zichron Yaakov. 

 Sunday 17th DECEMBER, 8pm. 

 Have a MERRY CHANUKAH  with Hot Salt Beef & Latkes, 

Doughnuts & Mince Pies   & HOT PUNCH  

Members 70 NIS/non-embers 90 NIS  

RSVP ASAP for catering purposes to 

Esther HOB.ZICHRON@GMAIL.COM 

OR 054 957 4306 

 The next meeting of the Ladies English Speaking Group will take place at the home of 

Minda Galon, 17 Rehov Peer, Pardess Hanna/ Karkur  on Tuesday 5th December 2017 at 10 

am. Telephone No.04 6379370.    Minda  is the daughter of  Faye Katz, one of our founder 

members. Faye will be talking to the group about her life experience. 

With a new chair, Laurence Jacobs, ESRA Five Towns is planning ahead!   
 

The annual ESRA Quiz will be held on Wednesday 6 December in Binyamina,  

An ESRA brunch on 12 December at the unexpectedly charming Ella Cafe (by the 

Sonol gas station, in the Emek Hefer Industrial Park of Route 4), with future 

monthly brunches planned in Zichron Ya'akov, Hadera and Binyamina.    
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ESRA members Frankie and Michael Cronin will present an illustrated talk on 9 

January about their visit to Iceland, now becoming a very popular tourist 

destination.  

 On 18 February, the branch will show a BBC documentary on Israel's railways 

(From Haifa to the Negev) with a live lead Q&A from London with one of the 

producers, and on 15 March, a documentary with Q&A with its producer/director, 

Zichron resident, Omri Lior. 
 

All reservations and inquiries to Betty Kazin on 054-559-6984. 
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